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Please do not pass this bill. I do not support physical therapist being able to do dry 

needling without the training that acupuncturist have. It puts their patience at risk. 

Acupuncturist go through a tremendous amount of training to be able to do what they 

do effectively and safely. Physical therapist would be able to stick needles in patients 

after attending a weekend seminar. I do not believe this is in the best interest of a 

patient. 


